
 

February 9, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Janice Pauls, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Pauls: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2552 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2552 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2552 would amend the list of state legal public holidays by changing Columbus Day 

to Indigenous Peoples Day.  The bill would also remove Native American Day, which is not part 

of the list of legal public holidays. 

 

 Because HB 2552 does not add any new or delete any current legal public holidays, the 

bill would have no fiscal effect on state agencies. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Kraig Knowlton, Office of Personnel Services 


